THE JUNNYSIDE JUN

Published Every Thursday

A. S. HILLYER, Editor

Sunnyside, Washington June 30, 1934

Mr. A. C. Davis, President Yakima Rotary Club Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Davis:

I am wondering if there is some way that the Rotary clubs of this valley, or some other civic organization can be of any assistance to the holder of this letter.

Kenneth Nelson is a son of Oscar Nelson (deceased), one of the pioneers of the Liberty-Granger section, who was an ardent worker in school affairs, Boy Scouts, and other community affairs, as well as taking an active interest in things amid the county and state. Kenneth has just finished his junior year in Gallaudet college, Kendall Green, Washington, D.C., and is endeavoring to finish his work next year in order that he may become a teacher for the school of deaf at Vancouver, Wn.

It seems to me there must be some organization that would be willing to render assistance to a young man of this type. What do you think?

Yours very truly chillyes

A. S. Hillyer, Publisher THE SUNNYSIDE SUN

ASH: ALR